Dear Colleagues!
Probably you know that in June, 2014 started a nationwide educational project on healthcare legal issues in Hungary. 
The professional background of the project has been and is being organized and managed by the Hungaromed-Group Kft.
Following a succesful series of courses completed in 2014-2016, now the project is to continue in 2017.
Every course will have a duration of 2 days (18 classes altogether) and will finish with a closing test.
Location:
Time:



             OFTEX code number:
Budapest 
24/25 March, 2017 (English)          SZTE-ÁOK/2017.I./00062
The idea of organizing such a project  on healthcare legal issues’ education  has been given by the numerous legal actions against doctors claiming for damages on various levels of healthcare. Analysing the claims, we realized that many of those just started up due to insufficient awareness of the legal background and the lack of communication towards patients. 
Most trials on such claims have been focused not on medical misconduct but on matters which could have been avoided if the medical personnel had had the proper legal awareness.
Damage claims all around the country have been involving huge amounts of money, up to billions of forints.
In providing medical personnel with the necessary knowledge on legal issues of their activities we intend to make them acquire a realistic view on what legal responsibilities of their everyday healthcare work really are. We are sure, such knowledge will give medical staff a background that will help them avoid taking useless risks in their everydays.
Our experience on the Healthcare Legal Issues Education project, up to now, has shown us that there has been a huge interest on the idea of such a course.
Not only does this project offer an opportunity to fill a blank of information on the matter, but also it provides doctors with the necessary knowledge on their daily work’s legal problems. 
The project aims to focus doctors on the risks of not being sufficiently aware of legal regulations of their job.
It draws their attention to the legal matters of their daily activitiy and also makes them realize how important such awareness is.
The courses are being performed by well qualified lecturers of the Universities of Pécs, Szeged, Debrecen and Budapest.
Our hope is that the more aware of healthcare legal issues the medical staff will become, the fewer trials on damage claims our doctors will have to face in the future.
The course data sheet is available on the OFTEX portal.  The fees for the courses can be paid by remittance or cash on the spot.
Applications for this year’s courses are very welcome and should be made on the Application Form we are sending you or on the OFTEX portal.
Finally, please see a few pieces of information on applications:
· If you apply through the OFTEX system, please note that the system only accepts bank transfer as way of payment.
· In order to ensure precise and quick application procedure, please let us have your invoicing data (Company name and address) be sent in due time. Thank you.
If  any questions on those above, please do not hesitate to contact us:
web: 
www.monasystem.hu
e-mail: eu.jogi.oktatas@gmail.com
Dr. József Nanszák 
Head of Company Information Office, lawyer
Telefon: 06-70/631-9726
e-mail: eu.jogi.oktatas@gmail.com
Fax: 06-42-278-096
Gyula Varga
Coordinator
Telefon:0670-606-9103
email: info.hungaromed@gmail.com
Fax: 06-42-278-096
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